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FROM THE COORDINATOR 

Hello everyone, 

CongratulaƟons to all our students for 

compleƟng another successful year and a 

special shoutout to our graduaƟng seniors! Our 

senior group is small due to being in the early 

stages of our grant, but all our seniors will be 

conƟnuing their educaƟonal journey. In this 

ediƟon of our newsleƩer, we are highlighƟng 

our seniors and where they will be aƩending college in the fall. 

We are excited about our upcoming college mini trip that will take 

place next month. We are planning on touring 4 college campuses, 

visiƟng Zion NaƟonal Park, and aƩending a performance at 

Tuacahn Center for Arts, all in 3 days! 

For our younger students, it is never to early to be thinking about 

your future plans. Before you know it, you will be touring college 

campuses and deciding what college to aƩend. Enjoy your summer 

and have fun with family and friends. Remember that your ETS 

advisor will be looking forward to seeing you in the fall to help you 

along your educaƟonal journey.  

Have a great summer everyone! 

Paul Belvin 

ETS Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

We are acƟvely recruiƟng students at 

all of our locaƟons!! If you know of a 

7th‐12th grade student who needs 

help navigaƟng their path forward, 

contact the advisor at your school.  

You can find more informaƟon and 

apply online by scanning 

this  QR code or going to 

hƩps://uvu.edu/trio/ets/ 

 

Talent Search Office Staff 

UVU Campus 
TRIO Director 

Dr. Michael M. Campbell 

Email: mcampbell@uvu.edu 

Phone: 801‐863‐8569 

Coordinator 

Paul Belvin, M.A. 

Email: paul.belvin@uvu.edu 

Phone: 801‐863‐8570 

AdministraƟve Assistant 

Kasha Farmer 

Email: kfarmer@uvu.edu 

Phone: 801‐863‐7414 

You can find us online and on social media 

Website: hƩps://uvu.edu/trio/ets 

Instagram: uvuets  Facebook: uvu ets 

We have a Blog! You can find news and updates about our program 

at: hƩps://uvu.edu/trio/ets/blog/index.html 



2022 ETS GRADUATING SENIORS 

 

GraduaƟng with 6 college credits 

Ricardo Tienda‐Perez 

 

ETS Program LocaƟons & Advisor Contact InformaƟon 

Vanessa Neals 

Email: vanessa.neals@uvu.edu 

Ph: 435‐709‐8195 

Wasatch High School 

Rocky Mountain Middle School 

Timpanogos Middle School 

Rachael Tanner 

Email: rachael.tanner@uvu.edu 

Ph: 801‐623‐9395 

Mountain View High School 

Orem Junior High School 

Cindy Hansen 

Email: cindy.hansen@uvu.edu 

Ph: 801‐855‐6140 

Provo High School 

Dixon Middle School 

TBA 

Email: paul.belvin@uvu.edu 

Ph: 801‐863‐8570 

Timpview High School 

Centennial Middle School 

Lesa Dixon 

Email: TBD 

Ph: TBD 

Union High School 

Roosevelt Junior High  School 

Uintah River High School 



2022 ETS GRADUATING SENIORS 

Melissa Payan Derek Colon Lacey “Payge” Armendariz Montgomery Linder 

Anthony Sanchez 

Logan LaBarge 

Silvia Pacheco 

Ace Pimentel Casey Anderson 

GraduaƟng with 18  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 24  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 19  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 16  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 38  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 3  

college credits 

GraduaƟng with 9  

credit hours 


